
    ELTON PRIMARY SCHOOL & NURSERY  NEWSLETTER  

                 Love learning, Love life, Always aiming high  
 

Friday 30th September 2022  
 

Contact us: Tel:01244 667750         Email: admin@elton.cheshire.sch.uk        Visit: www.elton.cheshire.sch.uk  
 

You can keep up to date with all the latest school news by following us on twitter@EltonPrimary 

WHOLE SCHOOL LETTERS    DATES FOR YOUR DIARIES 

Flu vaccinations       Hello Yellow—10th October 

Parents Evening       Parents Evening—11th/12th October 

         Reception 2023 intake Open Evening –18th October 

         Flu Vaccinations  - 10th November 

FIRE DRILL 

We were impressed with the speed and care we had for our fire drill on Tuesday. All children and staff 

were at the designated points within 1 minute 30 seconds!! Well done everyone. 

 

PARENTS EVENING 

Please can you bring your reply slips in no later than Wednesday 5th October, so that we can provide a 

you with a time slot of your preferred evening.  

 

MESSY HARVEST 

Messy Harvest is on this Saturday at Elton church hall from 10am—12 noon. All welcome for a morning  

of free, fun crafts and refreshments.  

 

All THAT JAZZ 

Please note, next week’s All That Jazz will be on Wednesday 5th October, instead of Monday 3rd      

October. 

 

FLU VACINATIONS 

Letters have gone out on ParentPay about the flu vaccinations. Please follow the link in the letter to 

complete the permission for your child/ren if you would like them to be vaccinated. 

 

ATTENDANCE 

Attendance for this week is shown below. Well done to Year 5 for winning the attendance trophy for 

this week. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note, the national attendance is 96% 

Year group % 

Reception 88% 

Year 1 92% 

Year 2 87% 

Year 3 90% 

Year 4 92% 

Year 5 92.4% 

Year 6 92% 



 

HELLO YELLOW—10th OCTOBER 

We will be having a non-uniform day on Monday 10th October for World Mental Health Day. Please 

wear your most yellowest outfit for a chance to win a prize in each class.  

 

 

MENU CHANGES     

There will be a menu change on Thursday 6th October - instead of sweet and sour  

chicken, there will be scrummy, traditional fish and chips with mushy peas or beans in a 

takeaway style, and on Friday 7th, there will also be a change. Instead of fish fingers, 

there will be chicken strips and skinny fries.  

 

THIS WEEK’S WINNING TEAM IS DELAMERE. ALL CHILDREN IN THIS TEAM CAN WEAR 

THEIR OWN CLOTHES ON FRIDAY 7th OCTOBER  

  

STARS OF THE WEEK 

Well done to this weeks ‘Stars’. 

              Nursery:   Gracie  Y2:  Nathan   Y5:  Mia       

        Rec:  Oskar       Y3:  Ruby     Y6: Sophie 

                 Year 1:  Jack  Y4:  Rubie 

 

W/C Monday 3rd October is Menu 2 

      


